
November 4, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioner, 
 
Our third graders were adorable this past weekend in their saint costumes at mass.  They 
worked very hard doing research and preparing reports on the individual saints they selected.  
Thanks for the family members who helped them with their costumes.  They looked so 
authentic, it was like being transported for a moment to heaven (where all of the saints look 
eternally YOUNG!).  Congrats to all of the students, families and teachers for a job well done. 
 
I went to Miami yesterday to celebrate a friend’s ordination anniversary.  Monsignor Andy 
Anderson celebrated his 50th Anniversary of ordination at Our Lady of Lourdes Church.  Three 
bishops were present along with many priest friends.  Not enough priests are celebrating their 
50th anniversaries.  Pray that the Lord will send more workers into the Vineyard! 
 
Do you realize what kind of power you possess?  You could make the world a little better right 
now through an act of kindness or forgiveness.  Use your power! 
 
Keep safe. 
 
Devotedly, 
Fr. Michael Grady 
 


